PERU | LOCAL SECTION

January 23t ; 2020

Mr. Williams J. Ramos

Director

CERTIPETRO

National University of Engineering

Subject: Letter of Appreciation

Dear sir;

Thank you very much for delivering an informative & thought provoking lecture as Guest Speaker
on “Chemical Engineering week” held on 21" April, 2019 at National University of Engineering.

“Obtaining liquid fuels from plastic waste”; it was really a splendid presentation and we believe
that the knowledge you have shared will help immensely in the professional development of the
chemical engineers.

All the attendees appreciated and got benefited from your views on the subject.

Looking forward for your cooperation for the promotion of professional education in future as
well.

Yours sincerely,

AIChE Peru Local Section

Address: Av. Precursores # 286; San Miguel — Lima
E-mail: contacto@aiche.org.pe Mobile: (+51) 98621480
www.aiche.org







